
Gentet ,  Matthias 

From: 
Sent: 21 October 2013 10:49 
To: Planning 
Subject: Planning Application Ref 2013/6504/P 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up 
Flag Status: Flagged 

I would like to comment on the above Planning Application at 
Rebecca Hossack Galleries, 2A Conway Street, London WIT  GBA 

I live at n d m y  bedroom abuts the stairwell area leading to 
the roof terrace of the Gallery. 

I already experience noise from this area when it is used for  vadous functions especially during evenings. 
I am very concerned that these proposed works will increase the noise factor and will be quite 
unacceptable... 

Please consider my comments and look forward to your feedback asap.. 

Thanking you, 

Yours sincerely, 


